
From: Jennifer Eva <Jennifer.Eva@bromyardandwinslow-tc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 05 July 2022 16:23 
To: Smart, Chloe <Chloe.Smart@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comments on P211506/RM - Stonehouse Farm, Upper Hardwick Lane, Bromyard, 
HR7 4SX 
 

Good afternoon, 

 

Re: P211506/RM - Stonehouse Farm, Upper Hardwick Lane, Bromyard, HR7 4SX 

 

At a meeting of Bromyard and Winslow Town Council’s Planning and 

Economic Development Committee, on 4th July 2022, it was resolved to 

OBJECT to application P211506/RM. 

 

The reasons for objection are as follows.  

 

1. Access concerns 

The proposed access design poses safety concerns to drivers and 

pedestrians. 

 

2. Visual impact on the landscape 

The design, style and location of the development will have a negative 

impact on the surrounding countryside.  

 

3. Water supply 

Bromyard experiences issues with supply and demand for water supply. 

This issue must be addressed before any development can proceed.  

 

4. River Lugg Catchment Area 

The “failing” conservation status of the Lugg SAC catchment, due to 

high levels of Phosphates and Nitrates. 

Kind regards, 

Jennifer Eva 

Burials Officer 

Development Officer  

Bromyard and Winslow Town Council 

My usual working hours are Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm but I am only in the 

office between 9am and 2pm on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday.  

This email and any attached files may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for the 

use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If 

you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, 

reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email 

in error, please notify the sender and destroy all copies of it. 
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Although we have taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses or other malware are present in this 

email we cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or its 

attachments it is your responsibility to carry out virus checking as is necessary before opening any 

attachments. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 
 
 


